
Dear Salome Elementary School Community,

After 33 years in education I am retiring at the end of this school
year. I had the honor of teaching for 30 years and then serving as
your Superintendent for the past 3 years. I would like to extend my
sincere gratitude for letting me serve you in this role. I feel
extremely blessed to have worked alongside such dedicated staff,
parents, students and community members. As well as being your
leader, I have learned so much from all of you and I will hold the
relationships dear to my heart. I am very confident the school will continue to thrive and flourish in
the hands of our new Superintendent, Jennifer Walton. I am excited for the new programs and
implementations that will begin in the 24-25 school year under her leadership and in the years
following, which will positively impact the school. It has been a great pleasure and I will miss
everyone. Thank you!

Susan Rohrig



VFW for contribution towards student glasses and Bobcat logo renewal project.
Salome Concrete for their contribution towards Bobcat logo renewal project.
To everyone who donated to the ViSaWen Women's Club (from the BINGO Game) for the SES
Santa Shop.
Analleli Franco and Elizeth Perez for all your help in Santa Shop
Fondomonte for donating backpacks to our district!
Analleli Franco and Elizeth Perez for all your help in the bookfair, 100th day of school and
Dr.Seuss Day!
Yadira and Sergio Partida from "Yess.Sweets" and Ramona Heshke from "Black Rock Cafe" for
honoring our Student of the Quarter students!
Barbara Hymer and ViSaWen Women's Club for donating books to our library!
Yess.Sweets for the gift certificates.
Mr. Calvez and family for the school logo and for the back drop and lightning for our Winter
Program
To everyone who donated candies and easter eggs for the easter egg hunt.
To everyone who donated for our teacher/staff appreciation week.
To everyone who donated and help for our carnival/family night.
Analleli Franco and Elizeth Perez for helping us with the stage decoration for this year's
graduation.
To everyone who supported our school this school year



Your dedication and hard work at our school have truly made a difference in the lives of so many
students. We appreciate all the dedication and hard work you have put in over the years,

contributing to the success of Salome Consolidated Elementary School!





















Contact Information

Susan Rohrig, M. Ed.
Salome Elementary School Superintendent
srohrig@salomek8.org
Website: https://www.salomek8.org/Home
Location: 38128 Saguaro St, Salome, AZ 85348, USA
Phone: (928) 859-3339

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/salomek8/
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